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Notice of Cancellation of Regular Scheduled  
Commission Meeting 

 

September 10, 2024 
 

 

For Immediate Release 

 

The Port of Shelton Commission has cancelled their regularly scheduled 
Commission Meeting for September 17, 2024 due to a scheduling conflict.  The 
Commission will hold a special meeting on Tuesday, September 24 at 2:00 p.m. 
at the Port of Shelton Administration Office, 21 W Sanderson Way, Shelton WA  
98584 and proper notice will be given in advance.   

 


